
Saturday Sampler 2024 Message from Carrie – March 24 
 

 

Hi Friends! 

I hope you had a great February! Did you do anything fun with your extra day? It was my day off so my 

bonus day was spent sewing and doing laundry. It was great seeing so many of you at our Founder’s Day 

Event last weekend. It was a day to celebrate our owner Adrian Sr., and a great day to reminisce with 

those of you that knew and loved him. He loved the store and the community and really loved to pop 

into Saturday Sampler and see the beautiful things we were working on and chat with everyone. 

Our new Ad started yesterday. Click here to get to the Ad and check out the deals on Batiks, Cuddle, Kits 

and Pre-cuts, and June Tailor Quilt As-You-Go. There are some really fun new kits in the store as well as 

new pre-cuts!  

For those of you who are participating in our UFO challenge, the number for March is #8. I hope it’s a 

fun one! 

Our blocks this month are not too hard. For the Urban Owls quilt, we are making 3 Ohio Star blocks. For 

the Bridle Path quilt, 3 more of the same - just different colors. I love seeing the quilts progress each 

month. For those of you participating virtually, please post your quilts in the Quilter’s Corner Facebook 

Group. We would love to see them! For those of you coming to class, post yours as well! 

Don’t forget to check out our class calendar for upcoming sewing classes! 

Have a great March! 

Love ya, 

Carrie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.bfranklincrafts.com/on-sale-now-monroe/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/308682128669576/?ref=share
https://www.facebook.com/groups/308682128669576/?ref=share
https://www.bfranklincrafts.com/in-store-classes-monroe/

